
 

 

 

 

  

           Gravesham Specialist Teaching and Learning Service  

  

SUPPORT TO HELP WITH SENSORY PROCESSING DIFFICULTIES IN THE CLASSROOM  

 

Wednesday 31st January 2024 (Part 1) 4.00 – 5.30pm  

Wednesday 7th February 2024 (Part 2) 4.00 – 5.30pm  

 

Objectives: 

• To gain an understanding of sensory processing. 

• To understand what sensory differences are and who has them. 

• To explore the different senses and the processing differences some individuals experience. 

• To gain knowledge of a wide range of strategies. 

 

 

Target Audience: 

 

This course is suitable for SENDCos, teachers and support staff working with pupils who have sensory 

processing differences across early years and primary school. 

 

Presented by:  Kirsty Richards, Occupational Therapist 

 

Cost:  £25 per delegate 

Self-service refreshments are provided 

 

Certificates will only be provided to delegates who attend both part 1 and part 2 of the course. 

 

 

EARLY BOOKING IS ADVISED 

Please book a place using the online booking form which is available on the Ifield School website under 

the STLS page or click on 

Ifield School - Professional Courses 

For support with booking please contact Catherine Hall or Emma Clisby – smile@ifield.kent.sch.uk  

 

https://www.ifieldschool.com/page/?title=Professional+Courses&pid=50
mailto:smile@ifield.kent.sch.uk

